July 17, 2024

To: The City of Madison Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Madison Madison, WI153703

From: Laura and Mike Huggett
5632 Lake Mendota Drive Madison W1 53705
(Westside next-door neighbor to Ann Kinkade & Tom Zalewski, 5630 Lake Mendota Dr)

To Whom It May Concern,

We have spoken with our next-door neighbors (Ann Kinkade and Tom Zalewski at 5630 Lake
Mendota Drive) about their proposed deck replacement and understand its dimensions and
placement. We do not have any issues with this deck or the impact of its placement on our sight
lines to the lake. The proposed site is off to the side of our house and does not obstruct the view in
that direction. The design looks pleasing and in line with the neighborhood and the environment.
We are supportive of their proposal.

Thank you,
Signed,
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Laura (and Mike) Huggett




